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25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Year 4 visit to the STEM Centre, Stevenage – Tuesday 15th July 2025 

The Year 4 children will be visiting the STEM Discovery Centre in Stevenage on Tuesday 15th July 2025 to visit the 
Airbus Foundation Discovery Space.  STEM is a unique education centre designed to inspire the next generation of 
scientists and engineers.  During the visit the children will have the opportunity to delve into Discovering Space, 
Energy, Forces and Magnetism exhibits. Students will be taken on a journey of discovery with a ‘on a mission’ 
activity, complete a Lego Mind storm Rover and analysing rock samples. Students will also participate in a Mars 
Topography session. 

 
We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning for the normal finishing time 
of 3.15pm.   
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks or glass 
bottles). Please ensure your child’s lunch is clearly named and if possible in a 
disposable ‘throwaway’ bag.  Also please ensure you provide enough drink for 
the day for your child. If your child receives benefit entitled free school meals, 
the school can provide a packed lunch (cheese roll) for them, but this must be 
pre-ordered via SchoolGrid by Thursday 10th July 2025.  Children should be in 

full school uniform as normal. 
 
The cost of the trip is £4.50 which goes towards transport costs.    Please ensure that you consent and make 
payment online at www.schoolgateway.com by Thursday 10th July 2025.  This trip is located under the payments 
section of schoolgateway – titled ‘Year 4 Trip to STEM Centre – Tuesday 15th July 2025. 
 
Please note that we will be unable to take your child on this trip if consent and payment is not made.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

K Brown           S Griffin            L Fisher 

 

Mr Brown                    Mr Griffin                                       Mrs Fisher 
Year 4 Class Teachers. 
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